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THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
 

NSL/LMT 
 
19th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We are arranging a field trip to the FSC Centre at Nettleton Court, near Taunton in 
Somerset between Friday 9th and Monday 12th June.  The trip is being arranged to conduct 
fieldwork research for GCSE geography students.  In the actual GCSE exam students are 
required to answer questions on physical and human geography fieldwork techniques 
using information gained from practical fieldwork experience.  Participation in such 
activities is a neccesity for GCSE geography students. 
 
Field Studies Council (FSC) is an environmental education charity providing informative 
and enjoyable opportunites for people of all ages and abilities to discover, explore, and 
understand the environment.  FSC believes that the more we know about and take 
inspiration from the world around us the more we can appreciate its needs and protect its 
diversity and beauty for future generations. 
 
Our trip is to their centre in Somerset and is tailored to the needs of the OCR’B’ curriculum 
we are following to gain field work knowledge and practical skills aimed towards our GCSE 
exam.  To look at the centre, visit the website http://www.field-studies-
council.org/centres.aspx and choose the centre name. 
 
The cost of the trip is £270 per student, this includes 
 

 Expert tuition by fully trained permanent staff. 
 Rigorous and proven health and safety procedures including 24 hour emergency 

cover and access to risk assessments. 

 All equipment and resources needed. 
 Full board accommodation. 

 Personal and travel insurance. 
 Travel to and from centre and field sites. 
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We would like your permission for your son/daughter to attend this trip. 
 
We will need a deposit of £50 by 1st February 2017 and then the final balance of £220 by 
25th May 2017 to be paid via the schools ParentPay system. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip please contact me on 01980 623407 or email 
me at langleyn@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr N Langley 
Head of Humanities  
Stonehenge School 

 

 
Please return the reply slip to:  Mr N Langley, Head of Humanities 
 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________________ to attend the 
Field trip to FSC Nettleton Court between Friday 9th and Monday 12th June. 
 
I have paid a deposit of £50 via ParentPay and will pay the remaining balance of £220 by 
25th May 2017. 
 
 
Signed _________________________________________ Dated ____________________ 
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